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The regular meeting of the Northern Region Waste-Resource Committee was held on 

June 14th in Elmsdale.  Items on the agenda included updates from the Regional Chairs 

and Regional Coordinator as well as the Managers/Directors Committee. 

 

Regional Chairs submitted the EPR proposal to the Minister of the Environment on May 

31.  Chairs then issued a press release one week later, which included the proposal to 

draw public attention to the issue of EPR in the province.  Staff understand that no 

consideration of EPR will be made until the Efficiency Study is completed.  The final 

draft of the Study is expected in mid-late July. 

 

The next general meeting is scheduled for Friday, September 27th  hosted in 
Cumberland with location to be determined. 


